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   INTRODUCING 
The 1931 FORD 

De Luxe Tudor Sedan 
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The Sis-Q A’s, of Siskiyou County, California, is a chapter of 

The MODEL A FORD CLUB OF AMERICA  
  

 

             

    

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

    

    President….. Richard Giordanengo                              Treasurer............................Ann Noel 

    Vice President……....Linda Ellison                              Tour Director…………..  Bob Noel     

    Secretary……...…Cindy Hammar                                Editor…………Nancy Giordanengo* 

 

 

Please, mail correspondence to:  Richard Giordanengo, 735 Deetz Rd., Mount Shasta, CA, 96067 

                                 *contact Nancy at:   nancyanne61@outlook.com 

  

 

The Model A Ford Club of America is a non-profit corporation of California and a national                        

historical society dedicated to the restoration and preservation of the Model A Ford automobile 

as manufactured from 1928 through 1931 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar    
             

Due to Governor Newsom’s continuing statewide 

“Stay-at-home” order, we are unable to make plans 

for any future events at this time. 
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    Spring is surging northward, and is 

gradually spreading from the valleys and up 

the slopes towards the growing gaps in the 

snowfields.  Color is returning to the 

landscape.  Every day there are new and 

different buzzing and fluttering things, and 

creeping and crawling things to notice.  Birds 

are building their nests and fishes are 

swimming towards their spawning grounds.  

The humans are starting to plant seeds, pull 

weeds, and cut grass.  On warm afternoons, 

laundry is fluttering on clotheslines, windows 

are open to the clean air, and children are 

merrily riding bicycles. It’s a nice time to sit 

on the porch and watch the day go by. 

    As in most rural and small town regions of 

the country “stay-at-home” doesn’t go over 

too well around here, and most folks have 

been just going on about their business as usual.  In some places the virus is still kind of 

hanging around, I guess, but there are signs that some of the “lock-downs” and restrictions 

maybe be starting to loosen up.  I’m not sure how much more of this staying home stuff people 

can take.  I remember learning in elementary school that sunlight kills viruses, which is one of 

the reasons why flu gets around so easily in the winter, when we are all crammed together 

indoors for long periods of time.  And, years ago it was discovered (not surprisingly) that 

vitamin D helps support a robust immune system.  So, if you feel the itch to get outside, 

maybe your body is trying to tell you something. 

    I’ve noticed an uptick in face masks in public, and increasingly receptionists, bank tellers, 

and cashiers are shielded behind sneeze guards, while everyone is getting used to standing 

behind bits of tape a couple of yards apart.  If this becomes the norm for the future, I am 

concerned about the long-term affect that all of this fear, distrust and suspicion will have on 

traditional social interactions.  Our humanity centers on physical closeness, personal contact, 

and intimate conversation.  How unfortunate that our human being is increasingly impeded by 

barriers of Plexiglas, and dust masks (which conceal crucial facial expressions).  I fully 

understand the reasoning of such precautions, but hopefully, this too will soon pass, and we 

can once again greet our friends and new acquaintances with hugs and warm handshakes. 

    Meanwhile, let’s think about maybe taking a little “unofficial” Model A drive together.  

Perhaps we can take a little Corona Cruise around Shasta Valley (?), then plop down for a 

picnic lunch somewhere and have a nice visit - while “keeping our distance” of course. - RG   

     

I’ve been thinking… 
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            WORD SEARCH 
      Defunct American Auto Makers  
 

L E S S I K R A L C 
E U L U L L A J H E 
W K O A N O I A J L 
I L N P E N N X R B 
S L I I G D I A N A 
I A C E L I E U O N 
T D M E S K R B R T 
R N R O C E X U M A 
U A N O H T A R A M 
C R O M P T O N A P 

 

 

Able 
Ace 
Ajax 
Auburn 
Bantam 
Chandler 
Cino 
Clark 
Crompton 
Curtis 
Deal 
Diana 
Earl 
Gem 
 
 
hoe 
 

HCS 
Kissel 
Klink 
Klondike 
Lewis 
LuLu 
Marathon 
Norma 
Pan 
Penn 
Rainier 
Randall 
Sun 
Thomas 
 
 
 
 

 

   

     

      

     

     

     

   

     

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We’d most certainly 

like to wish you 

a very Happy Birthday! 

 

Shirley Smoot, May 22
nd 

 

Dolores Amaral, May 26
th

  

 



THE HOT BABBITT NEWS 5 
 

 

 
The Wit and Wisdom of Mark Twain 

Never put off till tomorrow what you can do the day after 
tomorrow. 
 
The more you explain it, the more I don’t understand it. 
 
Get your facts first, then you can distort them as you please. 
 
We have the best government that money can buy. 
 
Patriotism is supporting your country all the time, and your 
government when it deserves it. 
 
Many a small thing has been made large by the right kind of 
advertising. 
 
It is easier to fool people than to convince them they have 
been fooled. 
 

 

 

 
 

Cars, in the end, are just things.  

Great things.  Fun things.  Things 
that are worthy of our time and 

passion.  But it all comes back to 

the people in our lives and the 
memories we build with them. 

McKeel Hagerty 


